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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:32 PM
To: 'Alison Anderson'
Subject: RE: docid #160101-WS

Good afternoon Ms. Anderson, 
 
Please disregard the first e-mail, I have corrected the docket number 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Alison Anderson [mailto:alison.p.anderson@oracle.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 1:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docid #160101-WS 
 
I’m very concerned about the proposed utilities increases.  Seminole County is getting hit with the majority of those 
increases and it’s looking like we will be paying double what we currently pay.  Please do NOT vote for these increases to 
pass in the current allocation.  It is ridiculous to ask us to pay such a large increase. 
 
Thank you, 
Alison 
 

 
Alison Anderson 
Senior Manager | Proactive Support, Desk Manual, & Oracle Systems Handbook 
1.407.458.2628 
Oracle Global Customer Support 
7453 T.G. Lee Blvd. | Orlando, FL 32822 
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